
Corporate Blog: Universiti Tunku Abdul Rahman (“UTAR”) visit to Auto Global Parts 

Industries Sdn. Bhd. (“AGP”) 

 

On 28th August 2024, AGP welcomed students from UTAR for a plant tour at NHF 

headquarters in Meru, Klang. This event is part of our commitment to inspiring future 

professionals through first-hand exposure to the automotive manufacturing industry and real-

life work environment. 



 

The day began with an NHF Group overview presentation, where the students learnt about 

our position as a major distributor of genuine and alternative automotive body replacement 

parts in Malaysia. We highlighted our focus on providing quality automotive parts to customers 

and our commitment to adapt to the market needs. A safety briefing followed to ensure that 

everyone understood and followed our safety protocols throughout the visit. 



 

During the plant tour, students observed the production process for metal and plastic 

automotive replacement body parts. Led by our experienced team members, the tour provided 

a behind-the-scenes look at the technology and techniques used in producing such 

components, such as the 3D laser welding and cutting machine, hemming robots, plastic 

injection machine, and many more. Additionally, the students also saw firsthand how raw 



materials are transformed into high-quality automotive parts through precise engineering and 

strict quality control. 

 

 



 

The event concluded with a group photo, commemorating the successful collaboration 

between AGP and UTAR. We believe such collaboration helps bridge the gap between 

academic learning and real-world application. We look forward to more opportunities to partner 

with educational institutions, offering students valuable insights and practical knowledge to 

prepare them for real-world work experiences. 

 


